
From:  
Sent: 26 September 2019 21:04 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fudam 238 Ealing Road  
 
The Licencing Manager 
Brent Council  
 
Dear Sir 
 
The latest licensing application for 
Fudam is objected on the following grounds: 
 
1.Their previous records and previous history should be looked into again. 
2. The location is not suitable as there are residential flats above and opposite the premises 
occupied by families with children. 
3.There are religious places like 
Church and Temple and school nearby. 
4.As there will be groups of people gathering outside smoking and behaving anti socially, 
families with ladies, girls and children will be scared and feel uncomfortable to pass by. 
5. There will be lots of noise and cause disturbance to the local residents. 
 
I hope you will consider the above points. 
 
Regards 

 


